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Reference:   FOI.1417.19 

Subject:    Disciplinary proceedings due to hair colour in the past two years 

Date of Request: 21 August 2019 
 

Requested  
 
Have any staff been subject to disciplinary proceedings due to hair colour in the past 2 years? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board can confirm there no staff have been subject to disciplinary 
proceedings due to hair colour in the past two years. 

 

 


